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Sally Page 
18 May 2018 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
NSW Law Enforcement is far too lenient on repeat offenders.  There needs to be some sort of ‘Clockwork Orange’ effect 
where offenders are actually forced to view the results of what can happen when people do not obey traffic laws.   
 
People who do not pay parking fines should be made to do community work until fines are paid off. 
 
Fines and demerit points are not enough, and too many people continue to drive (badly) even after their licences are taken 
away.  It’s too expensive to put repeat offenders in prison, and they often repeat offend anyway.   
 
Education is the key to becoming a good law-abiding driver, and that includes the results of what happens when people 
think they are above the law.  Driving accidents affect whole families for the rest of their lives, and this must be driven 
home to offenders. 
 
Thank you asking the public for their opinions on this issue. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Sally Page. 
 
 


